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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 2:42 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Final Mineral Auction of 2016 is Now Open! *  *

 

 
 

The Denver 2016 Mineral Auctions 
   

The Final Mineral Auction of 2016 is now open for bidding! This unique auction 
will again feature fine specimens of Native Gold and Native Silver but will also 

include some special offerings like an absolutely spectacular Covellite from Butte, 
Montana and a huge 7 cm tall Imperial Topaz crystal from Ouro Preto, Brazil! 
This is only our second Gold and Silver mineral auction in nearly 19 years of 

auctions! Our first ran two weeks ago and was a huge success and the discounts 
in this one will be just as large on these rare and beautiful specimens. Good luck 
to all participants and hopefully you will win a new specimen for the Holidays!! 

 

Our Second Ever Gold and Silver Mineral 
Auction! 

Don't Miss Out on this Incredible Opportunity! 
The Auction Discounts are huge!  

 

The Final Mineral Auction of 2016 
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*    

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all of our Friends 

* 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The New Denver 2016 Showroom Update will be Online in 2017! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

Link to the First of the Denver 2016 Showrooms 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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